
Atherton Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

 Newsletter w/b 12th December 2016 

Thank you Milla [Y5] for a recent donation to CAFOD. 
 
Christmas cards:  we hope you like the Christmas cards designed 
by the children….also some money raised  for the school.  Children 
are welcome to send cards to their friends in school or send just one 
card to the whole class and make a donation to CAFOD eg. £1.  

 

The Atherton Walking Nativity 

What’s on this week: 
 
 
Tuesday 13th December [5.30pm]:  Sacrament of Reconciliation [Y6] 
The Service of Reconciliation will be held at St Richard’s Church 
 
Thursday 15th December [9.30am]:  Performance of H20 by Y3 
Families and friends welcome! 
 
Thursday 15th December:  Christmas dinner day 
Packed lunch children are welcome to join us for a Mellors Christmas dinner 
[£2.15 per meal].  School uniform but a few Christmas decorations ok such as 
hats and antlers.  One or two crackers ok but not too many each.  
 
Friday 16th December:  Y4 to the Turnpike for performance of ‘The Tinderbox’ 
A contribution of £3 per pupil to cover cost of transport/ ticket. 
 
Coming soon…..  
 
Monday 19th December [2.30pm] and 
Tuesday 20th December [9.30am] 
 

SUPERSTAR 
Nativity musical starring Y2 as the main cast 

supported by Y1 and Reception 
 

No tickets; raffle on entry.  Please only attend one of the shows to make sure 
that everyone gets a chance to see it. 
 
Please no photographs during the show.  Cast photographs on sale.  There will 
be an opportunity to take a photograph of your own child during the encore.  

 
Tuesday 20th December:  Christmas party afternoon [non uniform] 
 
Wednesday 21st December [9.30am]:  Christmas Mass led by  Y5/ Y4 
When whole school in hall for mass, seating is limited but there usually 2 or 3 
rows available for families or parishioners who would like to join us. 
 
Wednesday 21st December [2.30pm]:   End of term 
 

School reopens for Spring term on Thursday 5th January 2017.  
 

A happy and holy Christmas to all our families! 
 


